

Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) Appeal Process

We understand that sometimes things happen beyond your control that affect your ability to be successful in the classroom. If you have lost eligibility for financial aid because you are not meeting Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) due to extenuating circumstances, you have the right to appeal. However, if you have previously appealed and were denied, you cannot appeal unless you have successfully completed a semester at Lakeland or attended the Quickstart Program since the denial.

<u>The SAP Appeal Counseling session</u> will provide you with general SAP information along with step-by-step instructions on the appeal process. Please note: the appeal form will only be available upon successful completion of the <u>SAP Appeal Counseling session</u>.

Please submit your appeal by the following term deadline:

Summer 2025 – August 1, 2025 Fall 2025 – December 5, 2025 Spring 2026 – May 1, 2026

To begin the SAP appeal process, you will first need to create an account.



Start SAP Appeal Counseling Now